
We want to hear from North SeaTac Park users!
A community meeting is being held to discuss the proposed mountain bike practices 
in North SeaTac Park in the area of S. 136th St. The proposed practices would take 
place during the evening on one day per week from May through September.

Anyone interested or having concerns please attend the community meeting to share 
your opinion.

Community Meeting

Wednesday, February 19, 2014
6:30-7:30 p.m.

SeaTac Community Center
13735 24th Ave. S., SeaTac

For more information, please contact: 
Lawrence Ellis, Assistant Parks & Recreation Director at 206.973.4681.
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